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January 27, 2003

Carole Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504

Re:
Continued Costing and Pricing Proceeding


Docket No. UT-003013 Part D 

Dear Ms. Washburn:

On January 14, 2003, Verizon filed Advices 3067, 3068 and 3069 as directed by the Commission's 44th Supplemental Order in Docket No. UT-003013.  Commission Staff has reviewed the compliance filings and believe that they substantially comply with the Commission's orders.

Staff found one minor issue with Verizon’s filing.  Advice 3069 contains two sheets (Table of Contents 7th Revised Sheet 4, and Section 5, 4th Revised Sheet 65) which are numbered with the same revision as the sheets contained in Advice 3068.  On January 23, 2003, Verizon submitted substitute sheets which correct the numbering issue and replace the sheets in Advice 3069.  Staff recommends the Commission approve Advices 3067 and 3068 as filed, and approve Advice 3069 as revised by the two substitute tariff sheets filed on January 23.

Very truly yours,








MARY M. TENNYSON  

Sr. Assistant Attorney General 
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